
From: Sarah Chaffee [mailto:Art@mcgowanfineart.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 12:40 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass in Concord, NH 
 
Pamela, 
I do not support the construction of Northern Pass in Concord, NH. The size of the towers is 
completely out of scale to the surrounding landscape. I think it would be a visual blight on our 
city. 
Sincerely, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah Chaffee 
McGowan Fine Art |10 Hills Avenue |Concord, NH 03301 
603-225-2515 | www.mcgowanfineart.com | Tuesday-Friday 10-6; Saturday 10-2 
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